
 
 

August 27, 2024 
 
 
Dear Robin,  
 
Our organization has been benefiting from the services provided by  

RB Health Partners for the last 8 months. Robin Bleier and her staff  

(Tracy Greene, Diane Tyree and Tamra Adrian) provide a SNF with  

encyclopedic knowledge in every category that applies to our industry.  

Every interaction we have with RB Health Partners is a learning moment  

and we are very grateful to be working together towards the success  

of our facility.  

I would wholeheartedly recommend RB Health Partners to any SNF in  

need of guidance in the many areas that she can assist. 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Levi Moalem 
Chief Executive Officer 
Miramar Post-Acute Care Solutions 


